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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the CEDAW and the UN Liaison and Protocol Service, and has the honour to
inform that the Government of Chile will be represented at the 36™ Period of Session of CEDAW,
that will take place from 7 - 2 5 august in New York, by the following:

Ms. Laura Albornoz Pollman

Ms. Amira Esquivel

Mr. Patricio Reinoso Varas

Mrs. Maria de la Luz Silva

Mr. Marco Rendon

Ms. Belen Sapag

Dr. Rene Castro

Ms. Regina Clark

Ms. Debora Solis

Minister of the National Service for
‘Women of Chile, SERNAM
Head of the Chilean Delegation

Director of Human Rights
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile

Chief of Staff, National Service for Women
of Chile, SERNAM

Head of Intermational Relations and
Cooperation, National Service for Women of

Chile, SERNAM

Head of Legal Amendments, National Service
for Women of Chile, SERNAM

Head of Women’s Affairs and Civil Society,
Permanent Mission of Chile at the UN

Women'’s Programme, Minister of Health

International Relations Department of the
Ministry of Labor

National Coordinator of the Technical
Secretariat for Sexual Education, Ministry of
Education

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate
to the Secretariat of the CEDAW and the UN Liaison and Protocol Service the assurances of its

highest consideration.
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